108 Roy Avenue
Dor"l. PCQI

May 27, 1964

Dear Mr. Demtry,

First, I must apologize for not answering your letter of
April 1 sooner. I have been very busy for same time, first of all
moving (note the new address above), and then preparing a display
for the General Assembly in Ottawa.

I am pleased that you are interested in searching for Comets
and Novae and 1 am enclosing copies of the forms used by this section.
Form number 1 explains the programme, form number 2 is the negative

report form, form number 3 explains what to do if you discover a
new object, form number 4 suggests how to obaserve comets and novae
and form number 5 (2 sheets) shows the positions of the areas.

If you require more forms, or if there is something you do not
understand, please let me know.

Best regards, and good observing,

Jim Low
National Coordinator
Comet and Nova Section
Standing Committee for
Observational Activities
Royal Astronomical Society
of Canada
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